17-0596

Sonja Birr

From: Nicolas Sparacio
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 8:04 AM
‘To: Sonja Birr; Greg Minikel; Dan Koski
Cc: ‘adam.artz@pinnacle-engr.com’; Paul Braun
Subject: PI Request for Driveway Curb-cut Width Variance
Attachments: kerry-mani_5-24-17_Al.pdf
Greetings,

| mentioned to Sonja yesterday that Kerry Group is going to be submitting a site plan for their expansion at the former
Foster Needle plant. They have a 190’ curb cut for the new truck dock/warehouse area on the west end of the site. Can
that be added to the next Pl Committee agenda for review of an oversized curb cut? The attached site plan is all | have
from them so far unless they have contacted you directly with more information. I’'m copying Adam Artz from Pinnacle
Engineering on this message, as he is the main contact for the site plan. Thanks,

Nic
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